
Welcome to Mr. Mac Millan’s Class!

Hello Fifth Graders!

I hope you had a fantastic summer! I hope you are as excited about this upcoming

year as I am. You are an official member of Mr. Mac’s class! We will be in Room 213.

I can’t wait to meet and learn more about all of you. You will surely get to know me

as well. But to start, I will tell you who my favorite students are:

1) those who are kind and respectful their classmates

2) those who try their hardest no matter what

3) those who always try to do the right thing in school

4) those who start the year with a positive attitude and believe they are going to

have the best year ever!

Enjoy the rest of your summer! Can’t wait to see you on the first day!

Sincerely,

Mr. Mac Millan




